
 
 
 

Date:   7th December 2011 
 
Attendees: FD, AL, JB, JPB, ST, PR, PB, KS, ML, MR, KW 
 
Apologies: Paul Rowlands 
 

Minutes of December Meeting (07/12/11) 
 
1. Outstanding Monies 
 
 Match fee’s etc, payable   
 
 
2. Match Results – Winter League 2011 
 
 Lathom – Pool 1  – 12/11/11  
 
 1st James Bryan      31lb 12oz 12drm 
 2nd Alan Lamb      23lb 13oz 8drm 
 3rd Paul Morris      15lb 3oz 
 
 Golden Peg:   Alan Lamb (2nd)  23lb 13oz 8drm 
 
 

Meadow View – Lark Pool – 03/12/11 
 
 1st Kev Smith      26lb 10oz 
 2nd Frank Davies      24lb 0oz 
 3rd James Bryan      22lb 2oz 
 
 Golden Peg:   Ian McNamara (14th) 0lb 10oz 
  

Biggest Fish (so far)  Frank Davies  13lb 0oz 
 
 
 Winter League 2011 Result 
 
 1st Alan Lamb      39 Points 
 2nd James Bryan      34 Points 
 3rd Kev Smith      29 Points 
 
 
 

Continued… 



3. Next Match – (Winter Drizzlers) 
 
 18/02/12 Lymm Dam  - Church Side 

17/03/12 Lymm Dam – Church Side 
 

Match cost £5 each, these are two standalone matches not incorporated into Matchman 
therefore Golden Peg and ‘Biggest Fish’ are not valid on these matches. Pools decided 
on day, typically £2 per person on top of match fee. 

 
 
4. Bag Pack 
 

Morrisons Store near Stockton Heath on Thursday 8th December arrive at 4.30pm Bag 
Pack 5.00pm – 8.00pm approx. Assistants required. Money raised goes to Junior 
Development Fund. 

 
 
5. Christmas Raffle 
 

‘PB’ organising chocolate and biscuits, require donation for booze hamper ASAP as draw 
is on 17th December. Money raised goes to fund non-match club activities, eg pool 
repairs etc. 
 
Whisky  PGR 
White Wine  ND 
Brandy  FD 
Sherry   MR 
Red Wine  ND 
Bitter/Lager  Club 
Vodka   ST 
Rum   ML 

 
 
6. Fishery Update 

 
13/11/11 Workparty at Whitegate done with Lily and Blanket weed removed and 
rubbish from pool removed including Traffic Cones, Concrete Blocks and Steel Fencing. 
 
19/11/11 Workparty at Brownlee’s done with removal of silt from under bridge, leaves 
cleared and bushes/reeds cropped back. 
 
For the above parties thanks to Frank, James & John, in particularly the latter who got in 
the pools to do work. 
 
14/11/11 Vole survey at Brownlee’s Pool completed in advance of construction work 
due to start next year replacing decks. Survey was inconclusive so a further exercise 
along with heavy duty strimming of vegetation to be completed around February 2012. 
Many thanks to the ‘EA’ for their help in this matter. 
 
26/11/11 Restocking of 300 fish at Brownlee’s and Whitegate Pools was completed 
and thanks to Will Fair of Fair Fisheries for his help in this matter. 

Continued… 
 



7. Cash for Clothes 
 

Following ‘ML’s’ idea at our last meeting, he has started the scheme and so far raised in 
excess of £60 from member donations. Please have a look to see if you have anything 
you can donate to increase the funds. A discussion to finalise the use of this money will 
take place at a future meeting. Thanks again to Mike for raising the idea and agreeing to 
undertake the sceme. 

 
 
8. Bank Balance 
 
 Not available at time of meeting. 
 
 
9. Golden Peg 
 
 £558.00 
 
 
10. AOB 
 

Best wishes to all club members for Christmas and the New Year. See you all again in 
early 2012. 
 
Club Clothing arrived and delivered. 
 
Deposit paid for Solhampton match on 1st September 2012 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Next Meeting – Wednesday 4th January 2012 


